
 

 

 

HAYTOR VIEW COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL 

QUEENSWAY, NEWTON ABBOT, DEVON TQ12 4BD 

Tel. 01626 203040 

Tuesday 29th October 2019 
 
Dear parent/carer, 

Year 3 and 4 Hi 5 Festival at Newton Abbot College 
 
On Wednesday, 6th November, Year 3 and 4 Base 1 will be participating in the Newton Abbot 

College Hi 5 Netball Festival. This will be great opportunity for your child to learn new skills, work 

alongside children from different primary schools and to get to know PE teachers from Newton 

Abbot College.  

 

A coach will be provided to take your child to and from the event and they will be returned before 

the end of the day. Your child will need their full PE kit (white shirt, short or jogging bottoms and 

plimsolls or trainers), a drink and a coat.  

 

Please sign and return the attached reply slip as soon as possible to confirm your willingness to allow 

your child to take part. 

 

Many thanks in advance, 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Jack Whitty 

Year 3 and 4 Learning Leader 

 

 

Year 3 and 4 (Base 1) Hi 5 Festival at Newton Abbot College 
 

I give my permission for my child to take part in the Hi 5 Netball festival on  

Wednesday 6th November 2019. 

 

My child’s name: ________________________________________________  Class ________________________ 

 

My name: _______________________________________________________ 

 

Signed: _________________________________________________________ 


